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Please do not move forward with this bill. It will remove the will of the people on 

measures 5 and 50, add undue burden on small business on determining taxes on 

inventory, equipment and property. The bill removes limits on assessment,  and rate 

of change on property tax, which would cause undue burden on fixed income and 

disabled persons. The power to raise property taxes would shift from county to an 

administrative body controlled by the legislature. This would be a very poor decision. 

Please do not support.  


